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NRC PDR E. Jordan
Local PDR B. Grimes
Mr. J. J. Carey, Vice President PAD#2 rdq J. Partlow
Nuclear Group T. Novak ACRS (10)
Duquesne Light Company C. E. Rossi OPA
Post Office Box 4 P. Tam Grav File
Shippingport, PA 15077 I. Lee

Dear Mr. Carey:

Enclosed is a copy of a "Notice of Environmental Assessment and Finding of
No Significant Impact" for your information. This notice relates to your
application dated November 8, 1984, for an extension of the expiration date
of Construction Permit No. CPPR 105 from December 31, 1984 to December 31,
1986, for Beaver Valley Unit 2.

The notice has been forwarded to the Office of the Federal Register for
publication.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
. 3. Ruhameteln

Lester S. Rubenstein, Director

PWR Project Directorate #?

Division of PWR Licensing-A

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Notice
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